
Reception—Jessica 

Year 1—Sanvi 

Year 2—Toby 

Year 3—Zachary and Barnaby 

Year 4—Alan 

Year 5—Megumi 

Year 6—Edward 

 

Stars of the Week 

Well done to all our Stars! 

Friday November 16th 2018 

Dear Parents 

This week our focus has very 

much been on 

Remembrance. Mrs Devlin’s 

Year 3 Class led Assembly on 

Tuesday beautifully and 

shared some fantastic 

research they had done on 

WW1 and WW2. 

Pupils also shared their 

thoughts and Prayers on our 

Remembrance Tree and 

wrote dedications to family 

members in our 

Remembrance Book. 

Canon Frank was with us for 

Remembrance Mass in the 

John Fisher Chapel on 

Wednesday  which was 

followed by a Cross Laying 

Ceremony with the Juniors 

back at Laleham Lea. 

Thank you to those of you 

who have already fed back 

on the idea of catered school 

lunches. If you haven’t 

already had chance to do so, 

please do let us know your 

thoughts. 

Next Thursday at 7.30pm our 

former PTA are hosting an 

informal evening to discuss 

ideas for future events and 

fund raising. Please do come 

along if you can; any support 

you can offer will be much 

appreciated. 

Wishing you a lovely 

weekend. 

Ms Barry   

Head Teacher 



Spiritual Reflection 

Gospel: St John 6: 37-40 

[Jesus said:] Everyone who my 

Father gives me will come to me. I 

will never turn away anyone who 

comes to me, because I have 

come down from heaven to do 

not my own will but the will of 

him who sent me. And it is the 

will of him who sent me that I 

should not lose any of all those he 

has given to me, but that I should 

raise them all to life on the last 

day. For what my Father wants is 

that all who see the Son and 

believe in him should have 

eternal life. And I will raise them 

to life on the last day. 

This is the Gospel of the Lord. 

Praise to you, Lord Jesus Christ. 

Remembrance 

2018 

Year 6 Students Katie and Oliver did a fantastic job 

representing the School at the Woodcote Green Memorial 

Parade on Sunday. The Pupils laid a wreath from Laleham Lea 

at the service. 

On Tuesday Year 3 led our Remembrance Assembly and 

showcased some amazing research projects they had done on 

WW1 and WW2. 

On Wednesday Canon Frank led our Remembrance Mass at 

John Fisher Chapel. It was lovely to see so many Parents 

attend the Mass which was followed by a beautiful Cross 

laying ceremony back at Laleham Lea. 



Mathletics 

Certificates 

Silver—Brandon, Rok, 

Aidan H, Barnaby 

This week Nursery have been exploring and 

investigating numbers. The children have taken 

part in a variety of different activities including;  

using a number line, attempting to write numbers 

in flour, singing number songs and rhymes, 

looking at numbers in our environment, matching 

number and quantity using buttons and using 

magnets and a spaced number line to fill in what 

number comes next. As a group we have been 

discussing how we might see numbers in different 

formats, for example; groups of objects or the 

number or on a dice. Please see our number 

display work by the Nursery entrance.  

Crystal Palace 

midfielder Jason 

Puncheon 

surprised our Infant 

footballers on 

Tuesday with a visit 

to the after-school 

Football Club. 

Pupils were given the chance to ask the Jason  all about his career 

and tested their skills against the Premier League Star. 

Well done to 

‘Heart of the 

Week’ Rico who 

was very kind 

to his friends 

this week. 





School Calendar    

W/C November 19th 2018 
Staff Emails 

To help aid ease of communication between 

parents and staff, please contact your child’s 

Teacher directly using the email addresses 

below. Please be assured that Teachers will 

respond as soon as they can, but 

understandably, teaching your children comes 

first, so responses may not be immediate. 

N—Nurseryteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Rec—receptionteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y1—lowertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y2—uppertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y3—preprepteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  

Y4—lowerteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y5—middleteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  

Y6—upperteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

spanishteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Mr Palmer (Music and I.T) —

itteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Admin and School Business Manager 

secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk  

sbm@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Monday 
Nov 19th 

  

Swimming  

11+ 

Netball 

Lego 

Tennis 

Save our 
Planet 

Yrs. 1 & 4 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Rec—Y2 

Rec-Y6 

Yrs.3-6 

Kit Required 

3.30-4.00pm 

1-1.40pm 

3.20-4.00pm 

3.20-4.20pm 

1.05-1.35pm 

Tuesday 
Nov 20th 

Homework  

French 

CPFC 

Computer 
Club 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Rec-Y2 

Yrs.3-6 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

Wednesday 
Nov 21st 

Mathletics 

Fruit Fit 

Homework 

Orchestra 

Games 

Art 

Yrs. 4-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Competent Players 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 1–Y3 

8.25-8.55am 

1.05-1.35pm 

3.30-4pm 

12.45-1.15pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

Thursday 
Nov 22nd 

Mathletics 

Drama 

Homework 

Am Soccer 

Ballet 

 

 

SuperSkills 

 

Yrs. 1-3 

LAMDA 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Nurs/Rec 

Y1 

Y2/y3 

Yrs. 1-2 

 

8.25-8.55am 

12.30-1pm 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.15-4.00pm 

4-4.30pm 

4.30-5.15pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

Friday Nov 
23rd 

Prayer 

Art Club 

Fencing 

 

All 

Yrs. 4-6 

Yrs.1-6 

12.35-1.05pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

Nut Free School 

We have children in school who have severe allergies to 

peanuts and all nuts. 

Please do not send your child to school with any nuts or 

peanuts for snack time or in their packed lunch, this also 

includes Nutella, peanut butter and any biscuits/ cereal bars  

or sauces (pesto) that may contain nuts or nut spreads. 

There has been an escalation recently in fraud 

targeting Parents at Independent Schools. Whilst 

there is no indication that Parents at Laleham Lea 

have been targeted, we wanted to make you aware of 

the following steps you can take to protect yourself: 

 Always verify an email payment request 

directly with the School Business Manager. Be 

alert to unexpected fee requests  

 Do not attempt to verify the instruction by 

replying to the email or by making contact with 

any other phone number then 0208 660 3351. 

 Be particularly vigilant when you are being 

asked to send payments to new or different 

bank accounts than those normally used by the 

school. Check for inconsistencies and 

grammatical errors in emails, such as a misspelt 

school name or a slightly different email 

address; these can be warning signs of fraud.  


